
As per our health and safety policy (a full copy of which can be found on our 

website) all jewellery must be removed for P.E. lessons. 

 

On grounds of health and safety, the only jewellery permitted is one pair of simple 

stud earrings 

and/or a wrist watch. Children must not wear Smart watches (e.g. Apple watch). 

All jewellery must be 

removed during PE and games. 

 

Therefore your child will need to remove their earrings before each P.E. lesson.  If 

you know that your child is unable to do this unaided then please ensure they do 

not come to school wearing earrings on P.E. days. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 


